
  
MEMORANDUM 

 

TO:  All Members of Hockey NL 
  Board of Directors 
 
FROM: Craig Tulk, Executive Director,  Hockey NL 
 
DATE:  October 8, 2021 
 
RE:  Vaccine Passport Information 
 
The government of Newfoundland and Labrador has released the information on the Vaccine Passport 
requirements which come into effect on October 22, 2021. 
 
All the information regarding the mandatory passport can be found on the following link 
https://www.gov.nl.ca/covid-19/life-during-covid-19/vaccination-record/citizens/ . 
 
Please ensure you communicate this within your entire respective membership such as coaches, volunteers, 
parents and officials, in order for them to be prepared in time for the implementation. 
 
Arenas will be required to check upon entry beginning on October 22, 2021.  As detailed on the government 
website, children that are eligible for vaccinations (12 -18)  will not be required to show proof of vaccination to 
enter Arenas.  
 
Should you or your respective membership have any questions, please filter through our office and we will be 
happy to review and obtain and circulate a response. 
 
Kindest Regards, 
 

 
 
Craig Tulk 
Executive Director, 
Hockey NL 
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